From: yellowlabone@gmail.com

To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Opposition To 1040 Williamson St. Conditional Use
Date: Monday, August 23, 2021 8:53:04 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Plan Commission Members:

| have owned and lived at 1024 Williamson St.( a single family home) for almost 41 years. In addition,
| have operated my veterinary clinic at 1014 Williamson St. for 40 years. In April of this year, |
contacted Madison Zoning Dept. about construction being done at 1040 Williamson St. without a
Building Permit.

| have no problem with the applicant building a small two car garage in the rear of 1040 Williamson
St. However, | do oppose a housing structure proposed above the garage. This property was
originally a single family home. And now the applicants want to eventually have three rental units on
the property.

Sincerely,
Mike Kohn DVM
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